
Decision on District Plan Change 
 
On 9 November 2010 the Queenstown Lakes District Council made a decision on the 
following plan change to the Queenstown Lakes District Plan: 
 
Plan Change 35: Queenstown Airport Corporation Private Plan Change  
 
The purpose of the plan change (as originally notified) is:  
 

(a) To introduce a 65 dBA Air Noise Boundary and a 58dBA Sound Insulation Boundary 
into the District Plan; 

(b) To extend the existing 55 dBA Outer Control Boundary; 
(c) To introduce a new Night Time Noise Boundary into the District Plan; 
(d) To introduce and amend existing provisions in the District Plan to enable the airport 

to provide for its future growth through managing the effects of aircraft noise on 
activities sensitive to aircraft noise. 

 
Where can I view the decision?  
 
A full copy of the above decision can be inspected at the following locations:  
 
• Queenstown Lakes District Council offices during normal office hours (8.00am to 

5.00pm) at 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown; 
• Queenstown Lakes District Library: Queenstown (10 Gorge Road); 
• Lakes Environmental, Shotover Street, Queenstown; 
• Council website- www.qldc.govt.nz 
 
For further information regarding Plan Change 35 please call Karen Page (Senior Policy 
Analyst) on (03) 450 1715. 
 
This notice is pursuant to Clauses 10 and 11 of the First Schedule to the Resource 
Management Act 1991. 
 
 


